The Grove Primary School
Campkin Road, Cambridge. CB4 2NB
Tel: 01223 577017 Fax: 01223 577018
Email office@grove.cambs.sch.uk Web www.thegroveschool.net
Headteacher Ms Karen Martin

Friday 21" September 2018

Dear parents and carers,

The children in year 5 at The Grove have been selected to take part in a project run and funded by the
Science Park. The first of two days will involve a tour of the Science Park followed by a workshop using
Lego to explore possible future career paths. The second session, to take place in December, will have a
Maths focus. Hummingbird and Toucan Class will attend separately and a delicious pizza lunch will be

provided on the day!

In order to make the most of this wonderful opportunity and to arrive on time, Hummingbird Class must

arrive at school at 8_3Qam_aﬂ_'[ue&da.y_o_cm}1eLLd We will return in time for afternoon school.

Toucan class — will leave school at lunchtime onluesd_ay_QctheLZﬂan_d_wﬂLaLLiJL&backjt

As we will be walking to the venue, please ensure your child has suitable footwear and a waterproof coat.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to speak to us.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs H. Harwood and Miss K. Ryan
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